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                 Have you seen it? 

          Tomorrow you will find  the solution

What is your opinion?
Today, Mr.Tomáš Blumenstein,  Czech 
Republic Mensa chairman is here 

 What is your message for EMAG?
I would like to wish all participants to choose from our 
programme the most interesting points, to have no  troubles in 
Prague - well, enjoy EMAG in Prague!
 What Mensa means for you? 
I do my best to use  Mensa possibilities – broaden my knowledge 
by excursions, lectures. I got a great experience organizing various 
events,  projects,  managing people etc. But first, I appreciate 
Mensa for meeting many wonderful friends (including my wife). 
 What other national Mensa we have the cooperation with? 
Generally, we are involved in the SIGHT programme and we try to 
exchange ideas and experience in IBD. We are inspired by the 
German Mensa or from the Serbian Mensa we have the NTC 
programme for kindergartens. And, we open our activities and 
member's area of our web to the Slovakian Mensa. But,  I think that 
our members could use much more the international potential of 
Mensa. 

Welcome to  Prague!Welcome to  Prague!

Your EMAG teamYour EMAG team

 What contribution do you expect from the EMAG for the 
Czech Mensa? 
It is the large event that attracted new volunteers and it is a huge 
organizational experience. And we want to introduce interesting 
projects of Mensa CZ (not only from GC). But mainly I hope that 
Czech members will join more international activities. 

 Why you have joined Mensa? 
I entered into the Mensa 15 years ago – I 
was curious, but from the beginning, I 
found here the pleasant environment, and 
activities that make sense. 
 What do you wish the result of EMAG 
would be? 

       Good result! It means, people would like it, both 
participants and organizers would be satisfied at 
the end. Thank you!

Do you know Czech words dobrý 
den?
It means good morning, good all the day –and really 
wishing you nice Wednesday :)

From the Wednesday programme
Gifted children in American Mensa
First time in Prague
Competition
Entertainment
Blanka Tunnel Complex
Ice Breaker
Tour de Pub

For more information
see the Programme please

The Challenge for you!

 Please, send a selection of your pictures from 
EMAG 2010 (or a link to your album) to 
tomas.kubes@mensa.cz, they will be greatly 
appreciated (at most 10 MB per email). 

Please, send your stories and experiences from 
EMAG 2010 to redakce@mensa.cz , they will be 
greatly appreciated and printed in Czech or 
International Mensa Journal. 

Thank you very much in advance!

 Meeting Point: room no. 217                   We are looking forward to your ideas, pictures...:) 
http://emag.mensa.cz                              Jitka.Novakova@mensa.cz

 You can still buy the voucher to the event if the 
capacity has not been reached yet or trade the 
bought events with other EMAG participants. 
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